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Date: Tuesday September 13, 2016 

New Member initiation 

2016-2017 Delta Chapter 

Business Meetings 

October 11, 2016  

February 21, 2017 

April 11, 2017  
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The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International—International Society for Key Women Educators 

Location: Greenville Museum of Art 

Please send your  

money and RSVP to  

Paige Ballance 

no later than one week 

prior to each meeting. 

Time: 6:00 p.m. (set-up begins at 5:30) 

Delta Executive Board will provide refreshments. 

Participation on our committees makes each of us and our chapter stronger.  

Reflect upon your talents and decide which ones you are best suited to join. 

Connect with DKG sisters and remember our beginning teachers can always need an extra hand or a 

listening ear.  Remember, any suggestions you have for our chapter are welcome!! 

 

Stephanie 

 

Please join us to welcome our newest Delta Kappa Gamma sisters to 

Delta Chapter!  

Let your voice be heard at our first meeting of the new DKG year. 

Be sure to update your 

information for the 
yearbook.  

 

Contact Dot Muller 

mullerd@ecu.edu 

Cost: $5. 00 payable to Paige Balance by 9/8/16 



Greetings Delta Sisters!! 
 

     Back to School has begun! If you feel like you’ve been hit by a truck after the first 
week, rest assured it was “only” a hurricane! Luckily, we seem to have escaped the 

worst of it here, and will be ready to get back to the business of acclimating our 
students to a new school year and all that it entails.  The word of the month in our 
schools seems to be “Expectations.” 

I encourage you to think about your expectations for our chapter. How do you envision 
yourself participating in our organization to enrich your role as an educator and to 
support other educators in our region? Our beginning teachers were most appreciative 

of the supplies they reeceived at the BT Tea. Please continue to make contact with 
them as you are able and let them know that their hard work is appreciated and will 

make an impact on the students they teach that will last a lifetime. 

I look forward to seeing all of you as we initiate our new sisters next week! 

Stephanie 

In Memoriam 

It is with heavy heart that we say goodbye to  

Pat Peoples upon her passing on August 23, 2016. She 

was a DKG sister of the Delta Xi chapter. Her memo-

rial service was  held on Sept. 1 at the Greenville 

Church of God.  

In lieu of flowers, the family has asked that donations 

be made in Pat’s honor to the ECU College of Educa-

tion’s Educators Hall of Fame Scholarship.  

Pleases contact Terah Archie at   Archiet15@ecu.edu 

if you wish to make a donation. 

President’s Message 
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.          
         2016-2018 Chapter Officers 

 

Stephanie Peo, President 

Miranda Dunn, 1st Vice President  

Dorothy Muller, 2nd Vice President 

Patricia Cannon, Secretary 

Paige Ballance, Treasurer 

Joy Carter, Parliamentarian 

Karen Klaich, Correspondence/Immediate 
Past President 

Thank you to Ellen Hilgoe and Dr. Patti Saunders-Smith who have confirmed our venues for this 

year’s meetings. 

Dottie had an excellent turnout to prep shoe patterns this summer.  Remember to save your denim, 

and cut the seams out before bringing it to October meeting so that we can get LOTS of shoes ready 

for construction and distribution. 

Congratulations to Raychl Smith who received an NCMEA grant to fund her summer workshop for 

Music educators! 

Welcome Laura Piner and Candy Nichols to Delta Chapter! We look forward to getting to know you 

after our initiation ceremony on September 13th at the Greenville Museum of Art. 

Executive Board 

Meetings: 

6 p.m.  

 China 10  

9/27/2016 

1/31/2017 

3/28/2017 

6/20/2017 

mailto:Archiet15@ecu.edu

